
 

  

Saturday 21st July 

6.45pm - 8.45pm 

St Kevin’s Gathering Space 

Next TGI’s: Saturday August 
18th 

All Grade 5 - 8 
Students 
Welcome 

Come and Join us at TGI’s  

as we celebrate  

Christmas In July!! 

RSVP and $5 Donation appreciated for catering purposes: 
Email: tgiyg17@gmail.com 
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